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Friday 9th October 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th October—non school uniform. £1 
voluntary donations for the Callington  Lions 

 
Thursday 22nd October—Class  

Photographs 
 

Monday 26th to Friday 30th October—half term 
 

Thursday 5th, 12th and 19th November—Year 6 
Bikeability 

 
Thursday 17th December—last day of term 

 
Friday 18th December—INSET day. School 

closed.  
 

Monday 4th January—Spring term begins 

Flu Vaccination—sign up and information 
 
Flu vaccinations will take place on Monday 16th November 2020. To 
register your child/ren, please visit  Kernow Health here. Our school 
code is EE111963. 

Applying for Primary and          
Secondary School places 

 
Applications for school places in September 

2021 are open. Please apply by; 
 

31st October 2020 for secondary school  
applications 

 
15th January 2021 for primary school  

Applications 
 

Please visit www.cornwall.gov/admissions 
for more information.  

PSA Update 
 
 

Half term and Halloween are fast approaching and as we won’t be able to do any trick or treating this 
year, the PSA thought it might be fun to still be able to dress up (if you want to) and explore the   
village (following current COVID19 restrictions). The PSA have left a trail of pumpkins around the 
village—can you find them all? On each pumpkin you will find a letter; can you spell out the words? 

If you choose to join in with our trail we are including a bag of sweets, so that you can treat yourself 
as you find them! 

The pumpkins will be around the whole of half-term—do don’t worry if you can’t get round in one go.  

We ask for a donation of £1 for this tail. Every penny helps us to help our school. You can pay via 
PayPal at paypal.me/pensilvapsa 

 

We are hoping as many as possible will join in the fun! 

 

The PSA would like to welcome our new parents and carers to Pensilva Primary School. Previously, 
this term has been an opportunity to meet up, answer any questions about the school or the PSA, 
offer everyone the chance to become part of the PSA and to help to enhance our children's time at 
school. 

Unfortunately, the current Covid situation has meant that meeting up in person has not been          
possible. Therefore we will be having a very informal get together via Zoom on Friday 16th October 
at 7.30pm. Please email us at pensilvapsa@yahoo.com and we will send you the Zoom link. Then 
please get comfy, bring a cuppa, and we look forward to meeting you all. Please come along - we've 
already had the AGM and therefore all the roles are full, and you won't be asked to do anything! It 
will just be great to see you; we are a friendly bunch at the PSA and we are really looking forward to 
meeting you. 

Class Photographs 
 

Class photographs will take place on Thursday 
22nd October. Unfortunately, we are unable to 
have family photos for children before school 
and sibling photos will only be taken during the 
school day if they are in the same bubble.  

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.cornwall.gov/admissions

